Newsletter March 5, 2013

Windows 8 and Office 2013 are now available at SeniorNet
Centers

SeniorNet is proud to announce that we have received a very generous donation from
Microsoft. This grant provides us with the long-awaited Windows 8 and Office 2013. This
software is currently being distributed to your centers. Please contact your center leaders to
sign up for new classes to learn about Windows 8 and Office 2013.

Windows 8

The newest version of Microsoft's operating system has a lot of new features - but also a lot of
changes! Even advanced computer users may be surprised by the new interface, which uses a
start screen with tiles instead of the familiar start menu. Visit your local SeniorNet center to
learn more about this new operating system and sign up for classes today!

Office 2013

Microsoft's popular productivity suite (containing Word, Excel, Access, Powerpoint, Outlook,
and others) is used widely in home and office environments. The newest version, released
earlier this year, puts a greater focus on "cloud computing": the sharing of files and applications
over the internet. For more information about Office 2013 and cloud computing, check with your
local learning center for classes and workshops.

Don't be left behind... Contact your center today!

Sincerely,

Leslie M. Smith

Chairman
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